Notice to shareholders

Departure of Mr Michiel
Buitelaar

The Board of Telekom Networks Malawi Plc advises its shareholders
that Mr. Michiel Buitelaar, the Chief Executive Officer, has departed
from the Company following a mutual separation agreement with the
Company.

The Board expresses its appreciation to Mr Buitelaar for his efforts and
contribution during the time he served the Company and wishes him
success.

In the meantime, the Board has appointed Mr Arnold Mbwana, the
current Chief Finance Officer, as Acting Chief Executive Officer until
the position is substantively filled.

By the order of the Board

Christina Mwansa
Company Secretary

Dated 5th November 2020
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